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23 October 2021
HALLOWEEN IS FAST APPROACHING!
A few reminders about our upcoming events (all this information and more is also on our website, seminaryridge.net):
The house decorating contest starts tomorrow and goes until 31 October at 5pm. If you are interested in joining the competition, please send your name and address ASAP to Kate Hennigan, kate@bertlesrealestate.com.  So far, we have the following households participating (if you submitted your information and are not on this list, please send it to Kate again so she can update it):
Hennigan, 3721 Fort Worth Ave
Gianotti, 4001 Harris Place
Schildknecht, 4116 N Garland St

So far seven families have signed up to participate in SSSAS Spooky Spectacular, 30 October, 5-6pm. If your family wants to participate, please email Kate so she can add you to the list! Families already signed up are: Dominick, Geddis, Hennigan, Moyer, Ridenhour, Sorenson, and Watkins.

And, remember that the Halloween parade, complete with a packaged snack and water or juice box will start at 5pm on 31 October in the Hardee Place cul-de-sac.

Two other notes of interest:
· The link to the mayoral forum is on our website and here: https://youtu.be/PSu7FvJ1gco
· On Friday, 29 October SSSAS, 5-7pm will be holding a parent gathering at the Head of School's house (1060 St Stephen's road). About 300 parents are expected to attend. Parents will be able to park in the school parking lot, but just a heads up that there may be more traffic in the neighborhood during that time.
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